
Minutes UCC                3/05/07  
  
Present:  
UCC Voting:  Robert Aboolian, Annette Daoud, Jule Gomez de Garcia, Gabriela Sonntag,  

Kara, Witzke,  Olaf Hansen    
Ex officeo:   David Barsky, Virgina Mann 
 

1. We approved the minutes from February 26. 
2. We discussed the review of the proposed MSW. Kara Witzke emphasized that there is a 

need for this program in the region and that she would be willing to act as an originator 
for the program proposal. UCC will wait for an answer from the provost to the questions 
which we presented in UCC before we start the review. David Barsky will inform the 
provost about the fact that Kara Witzke would be willing to be the champion of the 
proposal. If UCC gets a positive response from the provost then we will start collecting 
question and changes for the P-Form next week. 

3. We discussed the proposed certificate in the College of Education. An email will be sent 
to Chuck De Leone to get a written statement about his concerns. 

4. Martha Stoddard-Holmes visited the UCC and we had a discussion about the course 
LTWR336e. In the discussion it became clear that the approval of CCTC for a course 
depends on the used course literature. This has to be selected from a CCTC approved list 
of young adult literature. The used methodology and the analysis which is used in the 
course seem not to influence the approval. Therefore the UCC asked Martha Stoddard-
Holmes to include young adult literature to the reading list of her course and to change 
the title, for example  ‘Young Adult and Children’s Literature Into Film’. 

 
 
Olaf Hansen  


